% MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
HTKINA WHAKATUTUKI

21 May 2018

Ref: DOIA 1718-1527

Andrew Hooley
i-request-7716-0350c0fd@r ts.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew Hooley

Thank you for your email of 25 April 2018 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(the Ministry) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

I would like to request information on the exposure limits on the human body from radio
frequency installations in the range 3 kHz to 300 GHz in particular to the general public.

The information you have requested is available on the Ministry of Health’s website:

Radiofrequency field exposure standard www.health.govt.nz/our-work/radiation-safety/non-ionising-
radiation/radiofrequency-field-exposure-standard.

If you would like to view details of the standards referred to on this webpage, these can be purchased via

the Standards New Zealand website: https://shop.standards.govt.nz/catalog/ics/.

Therefore, | am refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act, as the information is publicly
available.

| trust you find the information helpful. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Carmen Mak™
Manager
Standards New Zealand

MBIE1376631




